
Dear AFA Committee, 

 

I am writing in favor of LD 646.  I would also like to say that the need for this bill 

points out the need for and popularity of the Property Tax Stabilization for 
Senior Citizens Program.  I urge that the Legislature reverse its wrong headed 
decision to cancel it.  Taxes are clearly too high and the options offered as 
alternatives to the program are clearly not acceptable, they are not tax relief 
for seniors but simply either welfare or tax postponement.  Don’t be afraid of 
cutting taxes just because it may cost municipalities revenue, cut taxes 
because they are too high and not sustainable.  If programs need to be cut as a 
consequence, so be it.  Thank You.    
 

 

Sincerely, 
 
Richard Morse 
 


